
 

IATA appoints regional head for Africa and Middle East

The International Air Transport Association (IATA) has appointed Kamil Al-Awadhi as its new regional head for Africa and
Middle East. Al-Awadhi is replacing Muhammad Albakri who will be taking on a new position at IATA and will lead IATA's
activities across the AME from its regional offices in Amman, Jordan.
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